
Right: Aaron Kain from 

DFES providing a 

fantastic talk to our 

members about how to 

stay safe during summer 

and reducing the risk of 

fires coming close to your 

home and property 

Above: Hailey and Mickey 

having a cuddle after a 

good ride together 
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Welcome to Orange Grove Horse & Pony Club! 

Welcome! 

It’s hard to believe that our last rally is over for the year. 

What a fantastic way to finish off the year by having special 

guest Aaron Kain to present the lunchtime talk about how to 

stay safe during fire season. A big thank you to chief coach 

Ebony for all of your hard work this year coordinating the 

rallies. I’m sure our members have enjoyed getting to 

experience and try new things during their lessons. With 

2022 coming to an end, we look forward to finishing off the 

year with competing against the adult riders in the Pony Club 

vs Adult Rider’s challenge and celebrating a great year with 

the end of year President’s challenge and trophy night.  

      



Above: Hailey and Mickey working well 

together during their flatwork lesson 

Above: Shannon and Ticket completed at 

the Swan River Horse Trials and finished 

in 2nd place on their dressage score of 

21.9 penalties. 

Above: Suné and Mickey 

celebrating their win at the Swan 

River Horse trials in the EvAJ65cm 

class. 

Above: Shannon and Ticket at the 

Equestrian Australia State Show 

Jumping where they won both the open 

60cm AM7 and the open 70cm AM7. 

Out and About 
  

 

  

  

 
 

 
  
  

   
 
 
 

  

  

Achievements! 

Congratulations to: 

- Abbey Rowe for getting straight 

back on Axel and trying again 

after your spectacular fall, roll 

and landing back on your feet 

- Pear Group (Ava Stephens, Chloe 

Roberts, Lily DelSimone, Makayla 

Robert, Morgan Falls and Olivia 

Stephens) for trying hard during 

your lessons and finishing the 

last rally of the year 

fantastically 

- Morgan Falls for moving up into 

the next group and riding Honey 

Smack so well by yourself 

-  

- Well done to all riders       

 



Above: Suné and Eddie having a good 

time out on cross country 

Above: Shannon and Ticket smiling after 

winning the EVA65cm class at the 

Brigadoon 2 CCI. 
 

Above: Suné and Mickey had a great 

weekend after winning the 65cm class 

at the Brigadoon Pryde’s Easyfeed CCI 

Above: Suné and Mickey competing at 

the Swan River Moto Trek CCI in the 

65cm class. After 3 years, Suné managed 

to get a double clear on the XC phase at 

Capel! 

Above: Suné and Eddie celebrating 

6th place in the EvAJ80cm 

Above: Shannon and Suné 

celebrating a good weekend 

together with their ponies at the 

Brigadoon CCI. 

Out and About – continued 

   



PCWA State Eventing Championships  

On the 8th – 9th of October, 7 members from Orange Grove HPC attended the PCWA State 

Eventing Championships held at Murray HPC. These riders were; Ella Jones, Harriet Ward, 

Maniah-Rose Frear, Shannon Meakins, Sophie Dagnall, Sunè Snyman and Teagan Christie. 

Some achievements from the weekend:  

Maniah-Rose Frear 

- 4th place individual 45cm 

 

Sunè Snyman 

- 2nd place individual 65cm 

- 1st place team 65cm 

 

Shannon Meakins  

- 3rd place individual 65cm 

- 1st place team 65cm 

 

Sophie Dagnall 

- 1st place team 65cm 

 

Teagan Christie 

- Digby – 1st place individual 110cm 

- Osti – 1st place team 65cm 

 

Ella Jones 

- Jasper- 1st place teams 80cm 

 
Harriet Ward 

- Demonstrated fantastic sportsmanship and optimism 

after Asha was swarmed by bees prior to their 

dressage test but ended the weekend by jumping 

clear in their showjumping and cross-country round. 

 

 

 

 

 



Above: Teagan and Digby having fun 

out on the cross-country course 
Above: Sunè and Mickey looking 

fantastic after a great weekend 

Above: Maniah-Rose 

having a good weekend 

to finish in 4th place. 

Above L-R: Shannon, Sophie, Sunè and Teagan 

getting ready for their showjumping rounds 

Above L-R: Shannon, Sophie, Sunè and Teagan 

celebrating their win as a team in the 65cm class 

PCWA State Eventing Championships continued



2022 Pony Club WA Go for 2&5 Race Around the State 

(RATS) 
 
 
 
  
  
 
  

Well done to all our members for contributing and collecting points for our club        

 

By participating you are helping our club to win one of these brilliant prizes 

 

1st place – Go for 2&5 Jump Set 

2nd place- Dressage Arena Letters 

3rd place- Water Coolers 

 

How can you help to contribute points? 

- Attending our OGHPC rallies 

- Attending State Championship Events 

- Attending the Speed to Safety events 

- Participating in the GF25 Fuel to Go and Play online training modules (200 points 

for every module + a bonus 500 points if all modules are completed) 

- Entering the GF25 Recipe Competition (100 points) 

- Completing the monthly health quiz (50 points) 

 

For more information visit the Pony Club WA website: https://www.ponyclubwa.asn.au/ 

 

Located under the participate tab and then look for Go for 2&5 Race Around the State 



Containers for Change Program 

 

  

Orange Grove Pony Club have registered to receive donations from the Containers for 

Change Program 

 

Our Club’s Scheme ID is C10240496  

 

We will have at the grounds on our Club Days (e.g., Rallies and Events) a dedicated bin 

where you may drop your containers in for recycling and these will be taken to a refund 

point for processing. 

 

Otherwise, you can use the Clubs number "C10240496" at any refund point to make a 

donation towards the Club       



 

Where do I find competitions to enter? 

  

Sometimes it can be quite stressful to plan which competitions, training days and competitions 

to enter for the year as there is just so many to choose from and you often do not know 

where to start looking. We asked some of our club members on their opinions of what their 

recommended websites are. Here is what they suggested: 

 

❖ Cavalletti - https://www.cavalletti.com.au/event/ 

o Good for finding a range of events, training days and clinics 

o Unfortunately, Cavalletti is just an advertising forum for events but if you click on the 

event you are interested in and look under the forms section, it will usually have a link 

to either the entry form or programme. 

 

❖ Equestrian Western Australia - https://www.wa.equestrian.org.au/events/calendar  

o Good for finding dressage, showjumping, eventing and show horse events 

o Some events listed on this website may require rider to have an Equestrian Australia 

(EA) Membership if they do not offer pony club classes.  

 

❖ Global Entries - https://www.globalentriesonline.com.au/ 

o Good for finding dressage, showjumping, eventing and show horse events 

o When on the home page, click on the view events button and then filter the calendar to 

Western Australia and the desired discipline 

 

❖ JustGo (My Pony Club Portal)  

o once you are logged in, click the events, courses, and shop link at the top and filter the 

events you are looking for 

 

❖ Ktrials - https://www.ktrials.com.au/wp3EventSelect.aspx 

o Good for finding eventing competitions (ODEs) 

o This will contain a mixture of Pony Club and Equestrian WA events 

 

❖ Nominate - https://www.nominate.com.au/equestdn/Nominate.aspx 

o Good for finding a range of events, training days and clinic 

 

❖ Pony Club Western Australia - https://www.ponyclubwa.asn.au/calendar/ 

o Good for finding a range of Pony Club events 

o Unfortunately, the Pony Club WA website is just an advertising forum for events.  

o If it is an event organised by a pony club, it is recommended that you refer to that 

pony club’s website or Facebook page for further details on how to enter 

o If it is an event organised by a state committee, it is recommended that you look under 

the ride tab on the Pony Club WA website and click on the desired discipline to find 

information on how to enter the event 

 
 



  
 
                                                     

 

 

                                             

           

                                                                 

                                                                  

 

 

Up & Coming - 2022 
 

November 

❖ 6th – Pony Club WA State Hickstead 

Championships (Dardanup Pony Club) 

❖ 13th – Orange Grove Pony Club vs 

Adult Riders Challenge  

 

December 

❖ 3rd - OG President’s Challenge EOY 

Rally and Presentation Night 

❖ 4th - OG President’s Challenge 

Dismounted Games Day 

❖ 6th – OGHPC AGM (OG Clubrooms 

7:30pm) 

❖ 17th - Pony Club WA Awards Night  

Safety Reminder – 
OGHPC members  

Do not be an easy target. 

Lock your car, take your 

valuables, or do not leave 

them uncovered in your cars.  

Birthdays 

 October    November     December    

6th Shannon Meakins  4th Hailey Snyman  

20th Bryanna Whelan  4th Madison Kain 

23rd Sarah Little  23rd Dana Greenwood 

           

  

Rally Timetable  

❖ 8:00am – Gates Open 

❖ 8:20am – Morning Meeting 

❖ 8:40am – Set up allocated 

arenas 

❖ 9:10am – 10:00am – Lesson 1 

❖ 10:10am – 11:00am – Lesson 2 

❖ 11:10am – 12:00pm – Lesson 3 

❖ 12:05pm – Pack away arenas 

❖ 12:30pm - Lunch 

❖ 1:30pm – Afternoon Session 



 

 

 

  

 

Committee 2022 
 

President                        Erin Kelty   erin.kelty@uwa.edu.au  

Vice President Senior                Nicole Christie  canter@iinet.net.au 

Vice President Junior                Angela Whelan   angelarenee_p@hotmail.com 

Secretary/Treasurer                         Sue Greenwood             oghpcsecretary@gmail.com 

                   oghpctreasurer@gmail.com 

 

Chief Coach                                Ebony Kain                      oghpcrally@gmail.com 

Uniforms                                     Carly Dagnall  carly_janes@hotmail.com 

Riders Reps                                Dana Greenwood            oghpcnews@gmail.com 

      Danielle Knight 

Canteen      Liz Barrett   

 

General Committee                     Dina Snyman 

Karen Pinto 

Tina Thompson                                                     

Mez Telfer                                                     

                                                     

Club Newsletter    Danielle Knight  oghpcnews@gmail.com 
                                                                             
 

Tip of the Month 

Every month there will be a tip posted 

here to help remind riders and parents 

about some of the rules that need to be 

followed at rallies. 

 
Tip #8 

New ruling for Whips 

 
Under the new horse welfare policy from Pony 

Club Australia there are new restrictions to 

using your whip at rallies and pony club events: 

 

- No more than using the whip 2x per 

obstacle (e.g. horse refuses a jump you may 

only use the whip twice at that jump)  

- You cannot use it after the last 

effort/obstacle in a competition round (e.g. 

at the end of your round) 

      

 
 


